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ACTION ITEMS 
 

Old Business 
 

1. Memorandum of Understanding (MOU): 
 Mesa did not approve the MOU for Indiana University. City and Miramar will 
 continue their review. Articulation Officers will inform Instructional Services of 
 any other MOU that is being reviewed at this point and in the future. 
 
2. Termination of Graphic Art articulation by SDSU: 
 San Diego State University terminated the articulation of Graphic Art with 
 community colleges. SDSU is expected to provide an official letter at the CAC 
 meeting on Monday, March 12, 2007. Mesa will take the lead to respond to the 
 official letter. Juliette Parker will work with Mesa’s Art department to develop a 
 plan of action. 
  
3. UCSD TAG historical approval: 
 Duane spoke to Jorrie Miller at UCSD and she said that UCSD will allow a 
 course to meet the TAG requirements as long as:  
 1) the course was UC  transferable when the student took it  
      2) the course appears on the TAG contract the student signed  
      3) the course appears in the contract in effect the year the student transfers.  
 UCSD  will also honor courses that appear on the TAG GE pattern the year the 
 student took them although they do not appear on the contract the student signs. 
 Duane  will ask Jorrie to put the information on writing. 
 
4. UCSD TAG AP World History equivalency: 
 Jorrie Miller from UCSD is reviewing the language in the TAG pattern. Duane 
 will update the Articulation Officers if there are any changes to the language. 
 
 
 



 
5. New verbiage for transfer GE patterns: 
 Articulation Officers are reviewing the language in the transfer patterns in the 
 catalog. Juliette is reviewing the CSU GE pattern; she said that the information is 
 different for all three colleges. Elizabeth is reviewing TAG, she needs to talk to 
 Evaluators at her campus. Duane is working on the IGETC language. Articulation 
 Officers will e-mail each other the new verbiage. Revisions will be done by 
 March 22, 2007. 

 
6. AP/IB Evaluation Update: 
 Articulation Officers agreed that if two colleges agree on a course 
 recommendation, the recommendation will be effective for all three colleges.  
 Juliette will ask the Evaluators at Mesa about the reason for recommending 
 area D  for IB credit in ECON instead of ECON 120 and 121.  
 City’s faculty recommended a credit of 4 or 5 for AP in Environmental 
 Science; Miramar’s faculty recommended a credit of 3, 4 or 5. Duane will take  
 the issue back to Miramar. 
  

New Business: 
 
7. National University BA degree in Interdisciplinary Studies and BA degree in 

English: 
 Dr. Ken Fawson and Dr. Kalani Beyer talked about the two bachelor degrees that 
 National University is offering: B.A. in English and B.A. in Interdisciplinary 
 Studies. Naomi Grisham talked about the possibility of establishing an MOU for 
 Mesa’s Allied Health and for City’s Communication program with National 
 University. She also said that  she is interested in obtaining National University’s 
 data on how many SDCCD students transfer to National University. 
 Dr. Fawson will e-mail the power point presentation and advising sheets to 
 Myra and Articulation Officers. 
 Articulation Officers can contact Dr. Fawson via e-mail at kfawson@nu.edu 
   
8. LDTP Update: 
 AO’s will review SDCCD course inventory against published LDTP descriptors 
 and sort applicable SDCCD courses into the following three categories: 

a. Courses that appear to meet LDTP descriptor requirements. 
b. Courses that appear to require only minor modifications in order to meet LDTP 

descriptor requirements. 
c. Courses that appear to require substantial modifications in order to meet LDTP 

descriptor requirements. 
 
Please see attached Memo  
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9. Common course numbering: 
 Myra requested information about the common course numbering on the RFP 
 from the State. Duane said that money from the state budget was allocated it to 
 develop a common course numbering system. 
 Please see attached documents. 
 
10. GE advising sheets: 
 Juliette talked about the advising sheets and how she would like the format of the 
 sheets to resemble the format on the catalog; more specifically she wants the 
 college where the course is offered to be reflected in the advising sheets. Naomi 
 said that the Transfer Center Directors agreed not to include this information on 
 the sheets. Myra offered to e-mail Juliette and the Transfer Center Directors a 
 PDF file with the catalog’s transferability information after the catalog is 
 completed. 
  
11. Howard University MOU and possible others at the District: 
 Juliette wanted to clarify that the agreement signed between Howard University 
 and SDDCD is not an MOU but a Transfer Agreement. Myra said that last 
 year the Articulation Officers agreed to let the agreement go through. Duane will 
 work on defining the different agreements: Transfer, Articulation and MOU and 
 will bring the draft to the next DAC meeting. 
   
 

 


